
 

 

 

 

 

 
12 April 2021 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM NO. CCDP-2021-181 

 
TO  :  All UP Manila Personnel 
 
THROUGH  :  The Deans, Directors, Heads of Units and Offices  
 
SUBJECT  :  COVID-19 Vaccine Registration  
 

 
 
UP Manila is one with the government in the implementation of the Philippine National Deployment and 
Vaccination Plan for COVID-19.   In line with this, the UP System is in the process of procuring the 
vaccines for UP personnel but as we know, the schedule of the availability of the vaccines is not within 
the control of the university.  Hence, all UP Manila employees are encouraged to also register for 
vaccination through the registration system of their respective local government units (LGUs).     
 
As personnel working in the City of Manila, you may also register through the portal: 
manilacovid19vaccine.ph, by indicating “Taft Avenue Ermita, Barangay 670 Zone 72, Manila, 1000 Metro 
Manila, Philippines” in the address.   
 
It is understood that vaccine will be available to everybody once all those under the vaccine priority 
categories of the government have been inoculated.  
 
Let us all stay safe and well.  
 

    
Carmencita D. Padilla, MD, MAHPS 
Professor and Chancellor 
 
 
 
 


